Banovac, Kristina

From: Banovac, Kristina

Sent: Tuesday, April 23, 2013 8:50 AM

To: 'Janet Eidsness'

Cc: erikacollins@brb-nsn.gov

Subject: RE: copy of 3/29/13 letter re: proposed amendment to Humboldt Bay spent fuel storage facility (Docket 72-27)
Attachments: map of APE (HBPP site) and vicinity.pdf, 1-16-13 PG&E response to request for additional information_pdf

Good morning Janet,

Thank you for your review and coordination on this request. Attached is the additional information you requested:
» A map showing the Area of Potential Effects (delineated by a heavy dashed line in the attached document) and
the vicinity; and
s A lJanuary 16, 2013, letter from PG&E noting that no historic artifacts or sites were identified during
construction of the Humboldt Bay ISFSI.

Please let me know if you need any additional information. If possible, | would appreciate any comments you may
have by April 30, 2013, but please let me know if you need additional time.

Finally, please let me know when you receive this email. The attached files are large, and | want to make sure that the
email came through OK.

Thank you for your review,
Kristina
301-492-3571

Sent: Monday, April 22, 2013 6:14 PM

To: Banovac, Kristina

Cc: erikacollins@brb-nsn.goy

Subject: RE: copy of 3/29/13 letter re: proposed amendment to Humboldt Bay spent fuel storage facility (Docket 72-27)

Dear Kris,

Thank you for forwarding the 3/29/13 letter. The snail mail copy of that letter addressed to our Tribal Chair has not yet
surfaced!

I understand there will be no ground disturbance involved in this undertaking, but | do wish to review a map showing the Area of
Potential Effects. The area is considered sensitive for Wiyot villages as mapped by Loud (1918}, however, it is useful to learn
that no artifacts or sites were identified when PG&E constructed the Humbeldt Bay ISFSI — can you provide me with a copy of
that reference?

Once | have heard back from you about my requests, | will confer with the THPOs at Bear River Band and Wiyot Tribe and follow
up with comments as appropriate. Please inform me of the deadline for comments, and include this letter in the official record,

Best regards,




From: Banovac, Kristina [mailto:Kristina.Banovac@nrc.gov]

Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2013 5:26 AM

To: Janet Eidsness

Cc: Banovac, Kristina

Subject: copy of 3/29/13 letter re: proposed amendment to Humboldt Bay spent fuel storage facility

Good morning Ms. Eidsness,

| received your voice message from April 10 evening. Attached is the March 29, 2013, letter re: Section 106
consultation for the proposed amendment to the Humboldt Bay Independent Spent Fuel Storage Installation, which

was sent to Claudia Brundin. Please let me know if you have any information or input regarding the letter and the U.S.

Nuclear Regutatory Commission staff's preliminary determination that the proposed amendment will not affect any
historic sites and cultural resources. You can reach me at this email address (Kristina.Banovac@nrc.gov) or call me
directly at (301) 492-3571.

Thank you,
Kris

Kristina Banovac, Project Manager

Division of Spent Fuel Storage and Transportation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

(301) 492-3571




